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Dear Ladies,   

 It is unbelievable that it is 2015, 

seems just like yesterday I was get-

ting used to writing 2014 on all my 

documents.  Last year just flew by.  

 So many wonderful programs we 

shared and so many left to enjoy.  We are now come 

to the glass is half full, or would that be half empty, 

status for completing our 2014 -2015 LAW year.  The 

January program was so good and we still have plenty 

of wonderful programs coming up, the Februaryõs 

Fashion Show is always a big hit.  

 You need to also look to the newsletters for the 

Follies Ticket Application.  If you havenõt reserved 

your spot yet, be sure and get it in as quick as possi-

ble to get good tickets to the matinee or for your 

preferred evening performance.  

 We were all disappointed that so few of our past 

Presidents were in attendance in January, but it is 

certainly understandable with the Luncheon falling on 

the 2nd.  I want to thank Peggy Shearer, Sandy Bar-

ron and Janie Smith for being available and at the 

luncheon. We all thanked them heartily and we want 

to extend our thanks to those Past Presidents that 

were busy with family, traveling or just too tired af-

ter all the New Years Celebration to make it to the 

luncheon.  Your service to the organization is deeply 

appreciated.  

 We should be announcing the Woman of the Year 

at the February meeting. Wear your finest just in 

case (you never know it could be you)!  

LAW is pleased to announce that the Assistance League of 

Montgomery County will again show wonderful fashions from 

their Conroe Thrift Shop.  

 Come enjoy seeing many of your Walden neighbors model 

on Friday, February 6, 2015  at the Walden Yacht.  

Ladies Monthly  

Luncheon  
 

FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 6  
Social: 11:30     Lunch:  12:00  

 

Greek Salad 
Pork Tenderloin 

Boston Cream Pie  
Rolls ,Coffee, Tea  

 

MEMBER COST- $15.00~~GUESTSð$20.00 
PAY BY CHECK  to  Walden Yacht Club  

RESERVATIONS REQUIRED 
 BY 1:00 PM, WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 4  

No Late Reservations!  
 

Email: lawreservations@yahoo.com  
Or call 936-448-7277 

If your call or email is received after that time,  you 
will be put on a waiting list  and notified if there are 

cancellations. 

 MARCH  NEWSLETTER deadline: FEB.  15  
 Send articles to Sandy Barron  

at tx1barron@gmail.com  
Back issues available at www.waldenlga.com  

 Be sure and make you reservation early 

for the luncheon is always well attended and I 

am sure youõll want join in the fun of the Fash-

ion Show, meet the new Woman of the Year 

and dine with your friends.  

         Karla 

Ladies Association of Walden  

February 2015  
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1

  Dinny Lucas 

1  Maureen Sartor  

2  Myrlene Zimmerman  

3  Marilyn Green  

3  Margie Serio  

3  Michele  Schromofsky  

6  Peggy Smith 

7  Rita Hinds  

8  Pam Dieterich  

8  Tara Lane 

8  Jane Waldron  

11  Joanne Berridge  

13  Nancy Drymond  

14  Angelica Lamas 

15     B.J. Cobb 

15   Lilija Grumulaitis  

16  Nanette Hale  

   16   Megan Sharp 

   16   Patty Smith  

   16   Barbara Zuvanich  

   17   Eleanor Yrigoyen 

   19   Darlene Lincoln 

   19   Lin Scheib  

   21   Linda Frederick  

  22   Lynn DePaul 

  24   Peggy Myers 

  25   Celeste Gardiner  

  25   Jeanne Houston  

  26   Jane LaMaster  

  26   Linda Michaels  

  27   Kristie Hyde  

  27   Mary K.  Lynch 

  29   Lynda York  

 As we begin this new year, we would like 

to invite LAW members to join the needle-

work group. Our group meets the first and 

third Tuesdays of each month at a mem-

ber's home starting at  10:30 a.m. until 

12:30 p.m.  

 We each do our own thing:  quilting, 

cross stitch, embroidery, needlepoint or 

mending. It's a great place to get a bit of 

help with a project and also find out what's 

going on in the sewing community.  The only 

obligation is hosting in your home twice a 

year and providing light refreshments.  

 

February 3rd  -  Margaret Hamilton,  

    3359 Masters Drive  

February 17th  - Margaret Bruner,  

    3018 Candlewood Lane 

 For more information, please contact :  

Linda Collinsworth - 936-582-7023 

 or Donna Supernaw -- 281-703-2404.  
 We have a great time and hope you will join 
us.  

                 Vg`sôr Bnnjhmf> 
February 2015  

Needlework   

Social Bites  
 Starting off the New Year with a short trip, 

the recipe group Social Bites met at Akashi Asian 

Bistro and Sushi Bar for lunch last week.  As many 

Waldenites can attest, the food is outstanding 

and quite reasonably priced.  On the frigid day all 

the ladies warmed up with a cup of hot tea and 

five of six chose General Tsoõs Chicken dish, which 

is fairly spicy.  Seated at a large booth near the 

front window, the group had plenty of space and 

lots of privacy.  We all agreed with the òYelpó rat-

ing of 4.5 stars.  ~~~ Sandy Barron 

Taste Buds   
     The Taste Buds will meet at Margi Bigg's 

home on Friday February 20th . We will be prepar-

ing a valentine dish that our sweetheart would 

like.        ~~~Chris Brock  

www. cooks.com  
 www.cooks.com is taking a trip to the Yucatan in 

February.  We will be sampling recipes of Chef David 

Sterling of the Los Dos School in Merida, Mexico.   

 The luncheon will be at the home of Linda McDon-

ald, 3051 Poe, at 11:30 a.m. on Friday, February 27.   

        ~~~Mary Wilson  
  

Almost Homemade  
 On January 15 we met in Diane Burris' home 

where we enjoyed Trisha Yearwood's Charleston 

Cheese Dip (my mouth is watering just thinking 

about it because it was so good!), cream of chicken 

soup, baked ziti, bread, salad and a delicious 

"dump" cake for desert.   It was a great way to 

spend the afternoon enjoying each other's com-

pany!  On February 20 we will be meeting at 

Sheryl Triggs' home.     ~~~Diane Burris  
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Courtesy  
                 Thank you for keeping me 

informed. Again we have had a busy 

month. 

  January  

A Get Well card was sent Lynda York's husband, 

David. He is recovering from a serious surgery. We 

hope he continues to heal quickly.  

A Condolence card was sent to Wilma Doty, one of 

LAW's past Presidents. Her husband, Bill, passed 

away. If you would like to send her a card, please 

ask me for her address.  

 A Condolence card was sent to Barry and Janie 

Smith. Janie's mother passed away. We send our 

good thoughts with she and her family.  

     Janie Smith also passed on a Thank you note 

from Jacque McCall from the Montgomery United 

Methodist Church Food Pantry. She thanked us for 

her lunch at December LAW luncheon. She also 

thanked you all for your wonderful donations of 

about $600.00 and a pick -up full of food for their 

food pantry. You all are wonderful.  

                Again, remember you are my eyes and 

ears for sending notes to our members. Thank you!  
    ~~~Kathy Schleper -936-582-6924  
    or  kschleper@consolidated.net . 
    

Book Club  
 Jay Miller led Januaryõs discussion of An-

thony Doerrõs novel All the Light We Cannot See.  

A big thank you to Mary Wilson for hosting the 

group.    

 Next month, February 26th,  we meet at 

Jayõs home to discuss Home Again by Kristen Han-

nah.   Madelaine Hillyard is a world -famous heart 

surgeon at the top of her game. Her personal life 

is far less successful. A loving but overworked 

single mom, she is constantly at odds with her 

teenage daughter. At sixteen, Lina is confused, 

angry, and fast becoming a stranger to her 

mother -- a rebel desperate to find the father who 

walked away. 

 Book Club meets the last Thursday of the 

month.   

      BookShare  
  A King Cake was a hit at 

Januaryõs BookShare meeting 

hosted by Peggy Bramblett.  

Thank you, Peggy for opening 

your home for the dozen 

(minus one) members of Book-

Share.   

 As usual the ladies caught up on all the 

neighborhood news before delving into the latest 

book reviews.   

 BookShare meets on the third Wednesday of 

each month and is open to all LAW members.  The 

only obligation is hosting a meeting periodically.  

With our current attendance, it would be approxi-

mately once a year.  Ann Kinney is hosting the 

February 18th meeting.   

February 2015 

Door Prize Sponsors 
Many thanks to the following merchants who do-

nated a  door  prize  for the  January LAW meet-

ing: 

¶ Hello Beautiful  

   -3915 W. Davis Street, Conroe  

¶ Jan Jessen -LAW member  

¶ Walden Yacht Club  

   -Rick Adams and Jodi Christie  

¶ Walden Golf Club/Café on the Green  

   -Dan McIntyre and Diane Eagan  

¶ Big Little Fudge  

¶    -18417 Highway 105W, Montgomery  

¶ Hotsie Totsie  

   -308 Caroline Street, Montgomery  

¶ Trixie's Coffee Shop  

   -19700 Highway 105W, Montgomery  

¶ Brookshire Brothers  

   -21005 Eva Street, Montgomery  

¶ Walden Road Pizza 

   -Walden strip center by Texaco  

¶ LAW Table Decoration Committee  

   -Celeste Gardiner  

 ~~Carol Maak & the  Door Prize Committee  

mailto:kschleper@consolidated.net
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Directory Changes 

New Members 
For those of you who have not picked up your 2014

-2015 Membership Directories, please call Zona 

Taylor at 936 -525 -7550 to make arrangements to 

stop by her home and get your directory.  

DIRECTORY CORRECTIONS/UPDATES  

Any corrections or updates to the directory will be 

published in the newsletter each month.  Please 

email corrections or updates to Zona Taylor 

(jjzrtaylor@mac.com).  

Corrections/Updates to Directory:  

Truman, Karen (Steve Krauszer)  

1065 Bentwater Drive  

Montgomery, TX 77356  

713-419-3152 (C) 

karetruman@aol.com 

Matinee Mamas  

 On January 12 we had lunch at Mama Jua-

nita's then we headed over to The Grand 14 where 

we had a choice of 3 movies:   Into The Woods, 

The Imitation Game and Unbroken.   Afterward, 

everyone met in the lobby; and it was unanimous, 

everyone enjoyed the movie they chose to see!  

 We always meet on the second  Monday of the 

month; the group is different each month.   Some 

come every month and others come when they 

want to see a movie and check us out to see what 

we are all about.   If you are interested and want 

more information, please call me at 602 -316-

1377.  Diane Burris  

Trisha Yearwoodõs Charleston Cheese Dip 
 Ingredients  

¶ 1/2 cup mayonnaise 

¶ One 8-ounce package cream cheese, softened  

¶ 1 cup grated sharp Cheddar cheese  

¶ 1/2 cup grated Monterey Jack cheese  

¶ 2 green onions, finely chopped  

¶ 1 dash cayenne pepper 

¶ 8 butter crackers, crushed, such as Ritz  

¶ 8 slices bacon, cooked and crumbled  

¶ Corn chips, crackers or bagel chips, for serving  

 Directions  

Preheat the oven to 350 degrees F.  

 In a medium bowl, mix the mayonnaise, cream 

cheese, Cheddar cheese, Monterey Jack cheese, 

green onions and cayenne pepper. Transfer the 

mixture to a shallow baking dish, such as a 9 -inch 

pie pan. Top the mixture with the cracker crumbs 

and bake until heated through, about 15 minutes.  

 Remove the pan from the oven and top with 

the bacon. Serve immediately with corn chips, 

crackers or bagel chips.  

Recipe adapted from Home Cooking with Trisha 

Yearwood . 

Onion Pie 

¶ 1  1/2 cup of finely crushed Ritz crackers 

(or other brand of buttery cracker).  

¶ 8 Tablespoons butter or margarine  

¶ 1 large sweet onion, sliced  

¶ 3/4  cup of whole milk (Do not use low -fat 

milk)  

¶ 2 eggs 

¶ Freshly ground pepper to taste                                                                

¶ 3/4 teaspoon salt  

¶ 3/4 cup grated cheddar  

¶ Paprika 

Thoroughly blend the cracker crumbs and four 

tablespoons of butter. (I do this in a zip -lock 

bag.) Press the mixture onto the bottom and 

sides of an eight - inch pie pan to form a crust. 

Saute the onion slices in the rest of the butter 

until tender (about ten minutes). Spread the 

sauteed onions evenly over the crust.  Blend the 

salt, milk, pepper, and eggs and pour over the 

onions.  Top with cheese and sprinkle with pa-

prika. Bake at 350 degrees for 35 minutes.  

Makes about 6 servings. ~~~~  Joanna Wayne  
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WALDEN FOLLIES  
presents  

 
  

 
 

Friday,  March 6
th

 Luncheon  
 Exclusive sponsors:  Jerry and Kelly, The Nispel Team, Lake Conroe Realty  

 

Again this year the Ladies Association of Walden members may purchase Follies Luncheon/theatre tickets 
prior to the General Ticket sales date of February 1.   The luncheon is Friday, March 6 and tickets are $25.00 
each. 

 L.A.W. member luncheon ticket requests MUST BE ON THIS FORM to receive early sales priority benefit 
and must be postmarked no later than January 20th.  Tickets sell out quickly so order early!  General ticket 
requests for the luncheon and three evening performances will be available in the Jan.WCIA Newsletter and 
Feb. L.A.W. letter. 

 All ticket requests are to be mailed to ñWalden Follies c/o Mary Ann Johnson, 13902 Fountainview Dr., Mont-
gomery, TX, 77356 and must include your check payable to ñWalden Folliesò plus a stamped/self-addressed 
envelope in which to return your tickets.   

If you wish to be seated with friends, please send your requests and checks in the SAME envelope.  

Include names of ALL in your party .  

 Walden dress code is in effect for this function:  no tee shirts, shorts, jeans, please. 

Keep top portion for your information, including your check number, the amount paid, the number of tickets 
ordered, and the names of all in your party. 

-------------------------------cut form here before mailing------------------------------------------ 

 

 WALDEN FOLLIES L.A.W.  LUNCHEON TICKET REQUEST  

 FOR  

 ñANYTHING GOESò 

Exclusive Sponsors:  Jerry and Kelly, the Nispel Team, Lake Conroe Realty  

 

 Friday, March 6th:    Social.. 11:00 AM           Lunché 11:30 AM       Showé12:45 PM 

                              

Number of tickets at $25.00 each______         Total amount enclosed $_____________ 

 

Name___________________________________________Phone #________________ 

 

Address________________________________________________________________ 

 

E Mail Address ______________________________Wheelchair needed?___________ 

       Mail this form and your check and stamped/self -addressed envelope to:  

       Mary Ann Johnson:  13902 Fountainview Dr., Montgomery, TX 77356.  
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Kathy Schleper and Mary Ann Johnson  

 promote Follies ticket sales.  

Kelly Nispel  
 (Sponsor of upcoming Follies)  
  Donôt forget to reserve your 
tickets for March 6th matinee 

performance   

Kelly Nispel,  
Nispel Team, Lake Conroe Realty  
 (Sponsor of upcoming Follies)  

  Donôt forget to reserve your tickets 
for March 6th matinee performance   

  

Past LAW Presidents Peggy Shearer (1994 -95),  Janie Smith (2013 -14) &  

Sandy Barron (2004 -05)  were  recognized at the January 2015 meeting.  
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Kelly Nispel  
 (Sponsor of upcoming Follies)  
  Donôt forget to reserve your 
tickets for March 6th matinee 

performance   

Vice President Pam Stewart prepping for performersô introductions.  

Kelly Nispel,  
Nispel Team, Lake Conroe Realty  
 (Sponsor of upcoming Follies)  

  Donôt forget to reserve your tickets 
for March 6th matinee performance   

  

Past LAW Presidents Peggy Shearer (1994 -95),  Janie Smith (2013 -14) &  

Sandy Barron (2004 -05)  were  recognized at the January 2015 meeting.  


